Government of Assam E-mail 1D: dfo.t.nagaonsouth@gmail.com
Department of Environment & Forest :
Office of the Divisional Forest Officer, Nagaon South Division, Hojai
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To,
The Conservator of Forests,
Northern Assam Circle, Tezpur.

Sub.:- Submission of online Part-II diversion proposal uploaded regarding diversion of 4.193
Ha. Forest land in Kumurakata Reserve Forest in connection with improvement and
upgradation of Hamren to Howraghat Section of SH-19 passing through Kumurakata
R.F under Axom Mala Roads.

Sir,
With reference to the subject cited above, I have the honour to inform you that the

necessary correction is made about the Numbers of trees uploaded in the Parivesh portal. The
correct numbers of trees are 446 which was earlier wrongly mentioned as 445. After
necessary correction it was again shown as 433 nos. Therefore | request you kindly to take
necessary action for my onward rectification of the same.

This is for favour of your kind information and necessary action.

Yours faithfully,
A\

Divisionial F orest Officer,

Nagaon South R}z\}smn, Hojai



